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6 DUNDEE CENTRAL WATERFRONT - A92 TRADES LANE JUNCTION IMPROVEMENTS 
(AN170-2009) 

 
Reference is made to Article VII of the City Development Committee of 8 June 2009 whereby the City 
Engineer was authorised to agree an appropriate form of contract and allocation of costs with 
Transport Scotland/BEAR Scotland Ltd for the reconstruction of Trades Lane Junction as part of a 
trunk road contract to be procured by Transport Scotland which includes road reconstruction work on 
the trunk road from Trades Lane to Greendykes Road.  The Depute Chief Executive (Support 
Services) was also authorised to agree and enter a Minute of Agreement with Transport Scotland for 
the delivery and payment of this project.  Transport Scotland received competitive tenders on 29 July 
2009 for these works and due to the limited timescales available, approval was given by the Convener 
and Spokespersons of the other Groups to proceed with the Trades Lane Junction improvement works 
on the basis of the lowest submitted tender.  The estimated total cost of the Trades Lane Junction 
improvement project based on the lowest submitted competitive tender is £1,376,816.06.  This 
estimated total cost can be contained with the approved Capital Plan provision for the Dundee Central 
Waterfront project. 
 
The foregoing is reported for information. 
 
 
 


